

30 April 2009

CH2M Hill / DDCJV Graham's Road Warra QLD 4411

Attention: Roy Snover

Dear Roy

CHELL ENGINEERING - RECOGNITION FOR SAFETY

On behalf of Origin, I would like to recognise the efforts of one of your subcontractors, Chell Engineering, for their safety performance on the Darling Downs project. My Safety Manager, Sean Gardner, has advised me that Chell fully deserve this recognition for:

- aligning with Origin's safety values
- commendable safety performance
- · professionally presented pre-start meetings
- professional approach to safety in the field

I have had the chance to talk to a small number of Chell representatives on site, have seen the good work that they are doing, and am very happy to endorse Sean's advice.

Please pass this letter on to Chell as formal recognition of their achievements. I think it is also appropriate that the letter be posted to site notice boards to recognise these achievements across the project and to demonstrate the project's commitment to safety.

As further recognition, I would like to make a donation on Chell's behalf, to a charity of their choice.

Regards

Paul Farnworth

Project Director DDPS

MDP

(08) 8217 5837 - paul.farnworth@originenergy.com.au